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Immediate Release 

By the order of the Incident Command Team in consultation and support from the 

Governor, Tribal Council, and Zuni Public Health Officials; the Incident Command 

team will decrease mitigation measures based on the current COVID-19 data 

provided by Zuni IHS. Changes will take effect on Friday, April 16, 2021,  

 

Changes: 

 Checkpoints on State Road 53 will be lifted  

o Note: Checkpoints will be re-established including other protective 

measures in the event there is an increase in COVID positive cases.  

 Nightly Curfew enforcement will remain in effect with a one-hour 

extension.  

 Businesses may stay open till 9:00 PM.  

 Nightly Curfew: 10:00 pm – 5:00 AM 

 

REMINDER 

If you have received the COVID-19 vaccine and are fully vaccinated, you are still 

required to wear a face mask, wash/sanitize hands and social distance when in 

public. There have been reported reinfections that have occurred in cases where an 

individual has been fully vaccinated.  

Keep in mind that the use of face masks is still required at all local businesses in 

order to enter a business and purchase goods & services.  


